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Bedale Library Committee 
Bedale Hall 

  
 
 
24th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Library Volunteers 

 
On behalf of Bedale Town Council I am writing to express the Council’s 
gratitude for your invaluable contribution to the quality of life in our lovely town. 
 
The Library plays a vital role in our community, both with visitors to the building 
and your outreach work in the community, and the dedication and hard work of 
the Library’s volunteers is always evident. 
  
The Council was particularly pleased to see your recent BBC breakfast 
television feature, which shone a positive light on the Library, Bedale Hall, and 
our community in general. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Nick Reed 
Clerk to Bedale Town Council 


